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CEVA CLUB DIRECTORS’ UPDATES – 3/8/2022 
 
- Sunday is Daylight Savings Time – don’t be late for your coaches’ meetings or tournaments.   

 
- Teams who registered for Regionals by the deadline have been moved to an “OK To Pay” 

status in AES.  Please note the deadlines on our Regionals website for payment to be 
submitted. 
 

- Oregon and Washington’s mask mandates are being lifted as of 11:59 PM on Friday, March 
11th.  This means starting on March 12th, masking will be optional at our events, unless a 
specific facility imposes stricter regulations – which they are free to do.  If facilities do this, 
we will post that information on our Facilities website.  As a note – we will not tolerate any 
sort of negative treatment, harassment, etc. directed at individuals who choose to wear 
masks after the mandate is lifted.  This is a personal choice that the region will support.  
Please ensure your club is aware of this and our continued goal of creating a positive 
atmosphere at our events.   
 

- We are working through logistics with the Expo Center on what the lifting of local mask 
mandates means for our Regional Championships.  When we have new information, we will 
communicate that via our website and social media channels.   
 

- The CEVA offices will be closed on March 24-25 and the staff will be working remotely.  Our 
staff’s availability and access will be limited to e-mail only for those two days.  We will be 
operating under normal business hours Monday-Wednesday of that week.   

 
- It’s not that hard to be nice to one another, but since some people still are choosing not to 

take these simple words to heart … BE NICE TO EACH OTHER.   

http://www.cevaregion.org/regionals
http://www.cevaregion.org/facilities

